



Applications are available in English, Spanish, French, Chinese,
Vietnamese, and Amharic. Please text 202-480-3166 or email

ceo.info@k12.dc.gov to request a paper application.

DC Public SchoolsDC Public Schools
Chancellor'sChancellor's

Parent Advisory BoardParent Advisory Board

DCPS is looking for parents and caregivers from across the
District to join Chancellor Lewis D. Ferebee’s Parent

Advisory Board for School Year 2023 - 2024. The Advisory
Board provides space on a monthly basis for parents to
receive timely updates from the Chancellor and DCPS

leadership, ask questions, and engage with various DCPS
teams to learn about and provide input on current or

emerging priorities and initiatives.

Now accepting applications:

Apply by May 7, 2023
bit.ly/dcpschancellorparentboard 

https://bit.ly/dcpschancellorparentboard
https://bit.ly/dcpschancellorparentboard

